
June 13, 2022 

Mulberry Co-owners: 

Here is an update on our road project: 

• As reported to you earlier, Bloomfield Township kicked up our application for a building permit 

to the Oakland County Water Resources Commission.  

• We are currently waiting to get on its docket for a meeting or hearing to discuss the water 

runoff matter resulting from our increases in pavement.  

• The wheels of our government are turning slowly but we will continue to press the matter as 

best we can. In the meanwhile, we have filled some of the major holes in the pavement with 

temporary patches to get us over in the short term.  

The association Board will keep co-owners advised of any developments as they occur.  

Sincerely, 

Board of Directors, Mulberry Square 


